I.C.R. Water Co. Monthly Operator Notes
May 2021
General maintenance and operations are ongoing
Molly Way/Sterling Ranch flushing is ongoing
The easement road was checked twice to insure no leaks or issues with our lines
Well pumping has increased due to seasonal demand 
ICR Well #1 building replacement is complete, we are trying to get the old building off site
Weed abatement is on-going
VFD installations have begun on the wells, ICR well #1 and #2 are complete

(11) new meter installs  (6) TRR (5) ICR
Meter reads went good this month
Monthly samples were collected and delivered to the lab. (No issues)

All equipment is working properly at this time
